
Good afternoon! 

 As news changes daily about the COVID-19 pandemic, more questions arise and we all feel a little 
more anxious. The one thing that I want you to feel good about is that your academic needs are 
going to be addressed during this time we are practicing social distancing. 

Since Blackwater Community School will be closed until March 10, 2020, I have created Two weeks 
of lesson plans specifically for each student’s needs and have been included with this letter. I have 
also included on my plans my email as well as my personal cell phone number in case you have any 
questions regarding your assignments. While worksheets have been utilized, online assignments 
have also been given.  

I will be in constant contact with each student during these next few weeks to check on individual 
progress and to answer any questions. 

We are working very hard to incorporate new ways to deliver services to you and your family during 
this crisis. We apologize for any inconvenience you may be experiencing in the short term. We 
appreciate your patience and understanding. 

Stay safe and healthy, 

 

John Fullen 

FACE Coordinator/ Adult Education Teacher 


